
 

Working together to Achieve happy, Life, long learners nurturing Kindness, Excellence + Respect 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

 

Well done everyone on getting through the last 2years. It is hard to believe that we have been so isolated 

and removed from each other, but with your determination and support, we’ve survived! The pupils at 

WMPS are a real credit and we will strive to improve further and really put ourselves on the map, as an 

excellent school.  

Return to Full School Uniform 

Monday 21st March onwards all pupils will be expected to wear full school uniform, except for PE days. 

Spring Assembly 

Thursday 31st March(Year 1-3) parents & Friday 1st April(Year 4-7) parents. 9.30am start both days. 

 

Important things to remember: 

• Your child will thrive with you showing an interest in their work. 

• Reassure the importance of learning at their own pace & that everyone is different. 

• Celebrate any successes they have and discuss why their work/behaviour/actions was so good. 

• Attendance is rewarded each half term with a certificate & prize. 

• Chat each evening informally about their day. 

• Reassure them when they are uncertain about how the staff are there to help them. 

• Liaise with the teacher and keep open lines of communication 

• Get involved in all aspects of school life, volunteering, helping out or joining the PSG 

GENERAL INFORMATION: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Thank you  
L. Patterson 

 
Principal 

Weekly Reminders 
• Dinner Money £2.60 per day, all 

money brought in on Monday please 
in a clearly marked envelope days, 
weekly or monthly payment is 
acceptable. 

• Mondays &Tuesdays Healthy Kidz so 
make sure your child is wearing 
trainers & tracksuit bottoms. 

• Wednesdays: Piano lessons in school  

• AR & Freckle: These are both integral 
areas of learning within our school 
day, encourage your child to use 
them. 

• Friday Assembly: Local Ministers, 
CEF, Hope for Youth Ministries, 9.15-
9.45am 

 

Communication 
School Website: this is a really 
effective way for you to keep 
informed about all aspects of school 
life. Currently we have 91% of parents 
engaged, but it is vital that everyone 
gets on board. 
Problems/Concerns: Any parent who 
has concerns or worries should always 
come to the school, make an 
appointment with the class 
teacher/principal and get any issues 
resolved immediately. 

We can’t help you if you don’t let us 
know what the problem is. 
Suggestions & Ideas: If anyone has an 
idea or suggestion for school please put it 
forward. We are always keen to provide 
new and exciting learning experiences. 



 
 

 


